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Background

MEMORANDUM

Mayor and City Council

Faye Stewart, Public Works & Development Director

NAMING OF SOUTH RIVER ROAD DOG PARK

October 4,2023

Construction of the new City Dog Park is near completion. Paving of the parking lot,
installation of new benches, and dog waste stations should be done within the next two
weeks weather permitting. Upon completion the dog park will be opened for use.

To date the dog park has been referred to as the South River Road Dog Park. Staff
proposes that City Council affirm the name or adopt a new name for the park so a sign can
be made for the park reflecting the desired name.

The effort to build a City dog park was instigated by Councilor Victoria Doyle and support
by the City Council over 10 years ago.

Recommendation

The City Council name the new dog park on South River Road.

No cost.

rim City Manager Faye Stewart, Public Works &
Development Director


